
PARKS &

WILDLIFE

Your Social Security
Number Is required,
when buying a hunting, fishing

or any other Texas Parks and

Wildlife Department recreational

or commercial license.

The collection of the SSN is mandated by federal and state law

(42 U.S.C.A. 666 and Texas Family Code, Section 231.302) for the

purpose of child support collection enforcement; however, state

law exempts persons 13 years of age and younger from having to

provide a SSN to purchase a license. TPWD cannot force persons

older than 13 years of age to provide the SSN, but we cannot sell

you a license. If you are buying a license for another person, the law

reguires that the purchaser provide the SSN of the person who

be holding the license.
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TPWD receives funds from the USrws. TPWD prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, disability, age, and gender, pursuant to slate and federal law. To
request an accommodation or obtain information in an alternative format, please contact TPWD on a Text Telephone (TTY) at (512) 389-8915 or by Relay Texas at 7-1-1 or (800) 735-2989 or
by email at accessibilityistpwd.texas.gov. If you believe you have been discriminated against by TPWD, please contact TPWD, 4200 Smith School Road, Austin, Tx 78744, or the U.S, Hsh and
Wildlife Service, Office for Diversity and Workforce Management, 5275 Leesburg Pike, Falls Church, VA 22041.


